

## FREEDOM SHORES ELEMENTARY SCHOOL

3400 Hypoluxo Road, Boynton Beach, Florida 33436

Patricia Trejo, Principal Phone Number: 561-804-3100 Gina North, Assistant Principal Fax: 561-804-3150

October 7, 2015

Dear Scott and Karen Lamberson,

Thank you for coming out to Freedom Shores Elementary on September 17<sup>th</sup> to introduce our students to Professor Clark the Science Shark books. The students enjoyed your presentation and learned many new shark facts. We appreciate you sharing your enthusiasm and knowledge with our students. On behalf of the students and staff at Freedom Shores Elementary, thank you!

Sincerely,

Patricia Trejo, Principal